NEW JERSEY

INDIVIDUAL HEALTH COVERAGE PROGRAM
20 West State Street, 10th Floor
CN 325
Trenton, NJ 08625
Phone: 609-633-1882
Fax: 609-633-2030

IHC ADVISORY BULLETIN 95-04

Date: April 21, 1995

To:  IHC Member Carriers That Offer the Standard THC Plans
From: Ellen F. DeRosa, Assistant Director

Re:  Exemption Request

N.J.A.C. 11: 20-9.2 requires that a written request for an exemption from the obligation to
pay assessments for reimbursement of losses be submitted on or before May 1, 1995. The
Board has determined that the filing deadline should be deferred until June 1, 1995 in
order to allow sufficient time for the Board to release to member carriers the minimum
enrollment shares of non-group persons for the 1995 calendar year. The calculation of
enrollment share has been delayed while the Board has attempted to secure clarification of
a host of non-member certification and Exhibit K materials submitted by carriers. Upon
receipt of the information we have requested from such carriers, the Board will release
minimum enrollment share data, but in no event will we delay such release beyond May 1,
1995.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.



